
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/28/2011 6:39:43 PM 
To: 'mike.florio@cpuc.ca.gov' (mike.florio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Given that crew, take all the time you need. Or better yet, invite him to a poker game. 

From: Florio, Michel Peter [mailto:mike.florio@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 06:37 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: 

Will do - may take awhile to round up the suspects, but I will keep in touch. Mike 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 3:53 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Subject: Fw: 

Mike - go for it. 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 03:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: 

Yes: he said to work with the commissioner and schedule the meeting. 

Tom 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 2:34 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: FW: 

Any decision on the alumni issue ? 
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From: Florio, Michel Peter [mailto:mike.florio@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 12:45 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: RE: 

Brian - it's really up to Tony, If he has additional things that we wants to talk about, I am more than 
happy to meet. But I don't have anything else on my list at the moment, and I suspect that his plate is 
plenty full this early in his tenure. So maybe we wait a few months until he has had more time to assess 
the situation and chart a course of action?? 

During our conversation on Friday, I offered to set up a meeting for him with various PG&E 
"alumni" in order to gather their perspectives on what's been happening at the company. His initial 
reaction was positive, but could you double check with Tom B just to make sure Tony really wants to do 
this and wasn't just being polite? If he does, I will start contacting people and develop a list of who 
might be interested. We can tackle the actual scheduling once we have a sense of who might be 
involved. My role would be limited to getting this set up - I would not participate so that folks would feel 
free to be candid (with no regulator looking over their shoulders!), THANKS, Mike 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PQe.com1 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 10:30 AM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Subject: 

Mike - you are schedule to meet with Tony Earley again for a meet and greet on 
September 28. Do you still want to do that ? Let me know. 
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